
 

                                                

 

 
 

                                       April 4, 2023   

 

To:  Members of the Public Safety & Governance Committee  

 

From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

Subject: Presentation – 2023 Liquor Permit Renewal Objection  

 

 

Attached is the Law Department’s presentation regarding the 2023 Liquor Permit 

Renewal Objection.  

 

 

 

cc:   Emily Smart Woerner  

 

 

  


